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Friday, January 25, 2019

SOUTH HURON

322 Main Street South / PO Box 759
Exeter, Ontario

NOM 186

Dear Mr. Dan Best ;

RE: PROPOSED GRAND BEND CASINO

As a long time resident of Stephen Township and local business owner, I am pleased to support
City Council’s efforts for a Casino.

May I suggest, that your project include an indoor or outdoor concert venue. The original
Lakeview Casino had big bands every weekend during the summer. If this isn’t in your plans,
my company Canadian Entertainment Properties would be interested in building same beside

the new casino.

Good luck.

Sincerely

UM~

Mr. Allan P. Barnes
WB/apb



